
Happy New Year from the AMEN team 

Despite the difficulties of organising and transporting the shoebox collection in 
2020 we were able to send 2071 boxes to Romania in time for Christmas. Thank 
you for all your hard work and prayers. Below are a few pictures from our 
partners 

Best Wishes for 2021 



 


